Operational Details

Notre Dame Regional High School opened in September 1953 at 2855 Parker Street
The school consisted of classrooms , gymnasium, Convent and a playing field along
Kaslo Street.

The School moved the field to Venables Street a couple years later.

In 2007 the City of Vancouver approved the redevelopment of the school site and
the school field closed in the summer of 2008.

A new academic wing was built on the site of the old field. The second phase was
completed in 2015 with construction along Renfrew street connecting the Alumni
Hall gym and the Fr Joe Cuddy Auditorium. The school has been without a playing
field for 8 years now and students have to travel to neighbourhood fields and
parks, for physical education classes. The school teams also have to rent fields in
Vancouver and Burnaby to accommodate the team practices.

The school is now preparing to complete the final phase of construction, moving
the parking lot to Parker street and completing the school field sunken between
the parking lot at the south and the Fr Joe Ponti Wing on the north. This is all part
of the schools original Development Permit.

The Field will not have lighting for after- hours use so it will only be able to be
used from dawn to dusk.

The field will be used during the day for physical education classes and intramural
school sports.

The school has 5 sports teams that will use the field during the fall months. There
are 2 Sports teams that will use the field during the Winter/Spring. During the
summer the school runs a number of day camps and the field will be used.





